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September 7, 2022

Honorable Robert Holden
NYC Council Member
58-38 69" Street
Maspeth, New York 11378

RE: Letter of Support for Citibike Docking Locations

Dear Council Member Holden:

At the September 6, 2022, meeting of the Transportation Committee, a motion was made and seconded
to send a letter of support to the NYC Department of Transportation for Citibike Docking Locations in
District 30, within the confines of CB 2. All were in favor of the motion by a show of hands with none
opposed and no abstentions.

In addition, a motion was made and seconded to send a letter to Community Board 5, Queens to make
them aware of CB2's recommendation, as the district may be interested in an integrated support of the
bike network.

Please contact CB 2 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Debra Markell Kleinert
District Manager

DMK/mag

cc: Gary Giordano, District Manager, Community Board 5, Queens
Vincent Arcuri, Jr, Chairman, Community Board 5
Morry Galonoy, Chairperson, Community Board 2
Sheila Lewandowski, Chair, Transportation Committee
Tom Mituzas, Co-Chair, Transportation Committee
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